
 

Dear parents and guardians,  

 

 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 

The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new 

children’s books to browse and buy. 

 

Come and join us! 
 

 

WHEN:   Tuesday 21st to Monday 27th November 

(inclusive)  

 

 

WHERE: On the playground (weather permitting!!) or in the hall / 

library 

 

 

There will be hundreds of titles for you and your child to choose from, and 

with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone! 

 

This is a great opportunity to get some early Christmas presents and help the 

school: don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS 

for our school library!  

 

Thanks to you, our last book fair resulted 

in us being given over £600 of books!  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Lee 
 


